
CONSERVATION BOARD                                              AUGUST 26, 2024 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Bryan White, Chairman (absent) 

Kim Yourch 

Paul Dureus 

Matt DeMarco 

Matt Sousa (absent) 

Sonia Phelan (absent) 

 

The meeting began 7:00 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

The June 24, 2024 minutes were tabled due to a lack of a quorum. 

The July 22, 2024 minutes have not been recorded. 

 

MEMBERSHIP: 

 

Mr. Matt DeMarco has given his letter of intent to become a member of the Conservation Board. 

 

PLANNING BOARD APPLICATIONS: 

 

Ms. Yourch reviewed the Planning Board application from New Energy Works that was 

discussed at the July meeting.  There was a land swap done which will move the road further 

away from the back yards of the neighborhood. 

 

The Conservation members also discussed some of the changes to the Farmington Open Space 

Index. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on September 23, 2024 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 


